

Scott Eccleston Stryker Electric 1776 SW Cimarron Ct. Palm City, FL 34990

November 15, 2017

Dear Scott,

Thank you for donating your bucket truck for us to use at our golf ball drop at the Caring Children/Clothing Children 21st Annual Golf Tournament and Dinner, held on October 28th at Monarch Country Club in Palm City.

It worked our perfectly to have your truck there to drop the balls on the green.

The contributions and in-kind donations that we received for this year's event were generous and will help enable the charity to meet this year's fund raising requirements. This success would not have been possible without your support and that of many individuals and companies, large and small, remote and local.

This year we are celebrating our 20th birthday! Last year we had had over 5,000 child visits to our store. By providing gently used clothes, new socks and underwear and vouchers for new shoes at Wal Mart, Caring Children Clothing Children seeks to assist school children to dress like their peers and gain self-esteem. For additional information on our charity please view our web site at www.4cmartin.org.

It is truly through contributions such as yours that we are able to continue our mission helping local children and families.

Your contribution is fully tax-deductible as allowable by law. Caring Children Clothing Children is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization, Federal I.D. #65-0755386.

We appreciate your continued support.

Sincerely,

Gigi Suntum Executive Director

Caring Children Clothing Children, Inc.